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August 19, 2021 

All Insurance Agents 

Circular Letter No. 21-1791 

RE: Increased Charge to Insurance Agents for Platinum Web Accounts  

The Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association Inc. (MWCIA) will be 
increasing the annual Platinum web account charge to insurance agents from $1,000 to 
$1,500 effective January 1, 2022.  

The Platinum level web account allows insurance agents to have unlimited access to 
MWCIA’s experience modification worksheets, MCPAP worksheets and the pure premium 
base rates for one year.   

The Silver web account charge of $150 will remain the same. The Silver level is limited to 
20 experience modification worksheets with a charge of $150 for each additional set of 
20.     

Please direct any questions concerning this item to MWCIA’s Underwriting Department at 
952-897-1737, Option 1, or email to underwriting@mwcia.org.
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